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Date:  July 28, 2023

Project:  Tutoring Services


Recommendation:  Staff recommends extending for an additional year the contract for tutoring services Communities in Schools of Georgia in Marietta/Cobb County in the amount of $50,000.00 using American Rescue Plan Act grant funds.

[bookmark: _Hlk105755254]Background:  The Mayor and Council chose to direct a portion of the funds from the City’s ARPA grant to help address the learning gap experienced by local students due to the pandemic.  RFP 22-007 solicited proposals from vendors with experience in providing tutoring services for students who are unable to complete work at their expected grade level.  After review of the proposals by the Selection Committee and interviews with the top-ranked organizations, the Mayor and Council entered into an agreement with Communities in Schools of Georgia in Marietta/Cobb County (CIS) on July 1, 2022.  

The agreement with CIS provides for a one-year renewal of the agreement with the consent of the parties.  Additionally, funds to pay for a second year of the contract were approved in the American Rescue Plan Act budget for grant projects.   CIS has effectively fulfilled the requirements of the agreement and has made a significant impact on the students they have worked with.  With staff in place, the services of CIS will make a greater impact in the second year of the contract.  

Staff recommends approval of Amendment 1 to the contract for tutoring services with Communities in Schools of Georgia in Marietta/Cobb County to extend the agreement for an additional year.     







Prepared by:  Wayne P. Wright, ARPA Program Manager
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Prepared by:  Wayne P. Wright, ARPA Program Manager
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